
 

 

 

May 29, 2023 

 

 

 

Sub.:  Audio recording of Earnings Conference Call 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

We wish to inform you that the Company had earnings conference call with Investors/ 

Analysts (Participants) on May 29, 2023 with respect to the financial performance of the 

Company for the quarter and financial year ended on March 31, 2023.  

 

The audio recording of the earnings conference call is available on the website of the 

Company at https://www.pgel.in/pdf/Recording_29052023.mp3   

 

This is for your information & Records. 

 

For PG Electroplast Limited 

 

 

 

(Sanchay Dubey) 

Company Secretary 
 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 

Scrip Code: 533581 

To, 

The Manager (Listing) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), 

Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Scrip Symbol: PGEL 
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